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PRINCIPAL’S NEWS 
Thank you to all who attended our Back to School Night on 
September 11th.  It was well attended. If you were not able to attend 
please reach out to the office and/or your child’s teacher anytime.   
I would like to thank PTO for sponsoring the cookies at Back to 
School.  They are always seeking new members to help with the 
various activities and events they are involved in at Fleming.  The 
fundraiser kicked off Friday Sept 28th, at the end of the day. Your 
child brought the information and catalog home already.  Please 
support as much as your friends and families can; this is their one 
big fundraiser for the year, and it is all for supporting our students. 
A shout out to Mrs. Gurzell for a FANTASTIC Book Fair!  Thank you 
all who supported her in these efforts! 
We celebrated student success for  month of September on the 28th 
by grade levels.  Our students do amazing things and we want to 
recognize that with them. 
Information regarding the  EPIC program for 7th and 8th graders will 
be coming home at the start of October.  Keep an eye out for it! 
We are always looking for parents to join Site Council.  We have 
one meeting a month compromised of administration, certified and 
classified staff and parents,  As a group we look at the “big picture” 
and the direction Fleming is headed. If you are interested please 
contact the office. 
Our next dance sponsored by Leadership will be the week of our 
Spirit Week- Thursday October 25th.  More information to follow. 
School Picture Re-takes are October 24th. 

Upcoming  
Events 

 
10/1   Volleyball Game Home  
10/2   XC Pre-conference 
10/3   Volleyball Game Home  
           Football Game Home    
10/8   Volleyball @ LSMS   
            
10/9   Volleyball Game  Home 
10/10 Max King XC 
          Volleyball @ Eagle Point 
           Football vs LB @IVHS 
10/15 Volleyball @ South  
10/17  Football @ Ashland  
           Volleyball Home 
10/18  XC Meet @ Valley of  
            Rogue 
10/22  Volleyball @ Hedrick 
10/22-10/26  RED RIBBON  
                      WEEK 
10/23  XC Conference 
10/24  Volleyball Fleming hosts  
            LSMS @ NVHS 
            Football vs LSMS @                    
            HVHS 
            PICTURE RETAKES 
10/25  Halloween Dance 

 

THREE RIVERS  
VALUES 

 

        Learning: 
š All students can be 

successful 
š All students connect at 

our schools 

š Parents, Community , 
and Businesses: part-

ners for achievement 

Picture Retakes will be October 24th 



FAMILY ADVOCATE 
Our family advocate program is 
to help students overcome 
barriers to success. If your 
student is in need of clothing, 
school supplies, hygiene supplies, 
haircuts or any referral services, 
please let the office know and we 
will get you connected to the 
Family Advocate, Jamie Sarvent  
Lost and Found: Located in the 
cafeteria.  Cleaned out on the 1st 
of every month 

SOMETHINGS TO 
REMEMBER 

AM drop off times: 
Mon-Thurs  8:30 
Friday  9:30 
 
If your student would 
like to stay for one of 

our home 
games, they 
must leave 
and come 

back with a 
parent..  
Fleming 
does not 
provide 
supervision 

after school 
or at home 

games. 

A big THANK YOU  
to Budget Blinds 

 for donating mini 
blinds to our  
classrooms! 

**Don’t forget we have Homework Help from 7:30-8:30am Monday - Thursday where your student can come 
and receive some extra classroom support. 

Bus Note Reminder  
Students must turn in a hand written note from their parent in order 

to ride a different bus.  The note must have the bus number and 
address where the student is going.  If a student is riding the bus to 
another student’s home, both student’s must provide hand written 

notes from parents. 

LIBRARY 
 

Dear Fleming Families, Thank 
you so much for all your support 
at the Enchanted Book Fair. The 

Fleming Library sold over 
$3,000.00 in merchandise.  We 

have added over 300 new books. 
The students are so helpful, I 

couldn't have a book fair without 
them. Please remember to cut out 
your Box Tops for the Fleming 

Library. I go shopping at Oregon 
Books and buy second hand 

books for a great discount.  When 
you go to Oregon Books, tell 
them you are from Fleming 

Middle School and they give us 
shopping credit. Oregon Battle of 
the Books is going to be great this 
year. Please come in and sign up. 

We have a lot of fun reading 
together. We meet weekly during 
the school day. Have a Fabulous 

Fall!   
Mrs. Gurzell, Librarian 

 

ATHLETICS 

Fleming Athletes are having a 
great fall season in every 
Sport.   Thank you to our parents 
who volunteer at games.  You 
make Fleming a better place for 
students!   Boys Basketball 
season is coming up. Sign ups 
are in the office now!  Check the 
Athletics Tab on the Fleming 
Web Page for more information.   
GO CAVALIERS! 

 

 

Yearbooks for  school 
year 2018-2019 are on 

sale now! 


